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Comments: I am in full support of the Honey Badger project and having non motorized trails.  I hike, mountain

bike and trail run on Canfield often several days a week.   The motorized and non motorized traffic has definitely

increased in the past few years.   Being able to separate from the motorized traffic is in my opinion becoming a

safety issue for hikers and bikers.  I am excited to see the Honey Badger project become a reality.  


